Our Lady of the Nativity School

7 Somers Street, Lawson 2783
Phone: (02) 4753 2200
www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au

5 September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Today we were contacted by the Nepean and Blue Mountains Public Health Unit informing
us that later in the day it will issue a public health alert regarding Measles. We understand

that an adult member of the Our Lady of the Nativity Lawson community has been diagnosed
with Measles.

For privacy reasons, we are unable to name the person who has been diagnosed but
understand that the person attended schoo! drop-off and pick-up on Monday this week (2

September). Of course, the school is following strictly the advice of NSW Health in its
response to this.

Information and advice from NSW Health about Measles is available here
(www.health.nsw.gov.au). This page also includes a link to a Measles Fact Sheet. if you

would like to speak to someone about Measles, please call your local public health unit on
1300 066 055.

I will continue to keep you advised as additional information about this matter is provided to
us.

Kind regards

Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz
Principal



